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a festive welcome from your Supporters’ Club Committee to our 5th 

Newsletter. We would like to wish every one of our members and their 

families a great Christmas 2018 and a prosperous New Year 2019. 

At the time of writing, the team is sitting three points from safety second bottom 

of the National League but, with much improved recent performances and ten 

points from the past five games with three wins and a draw, the future of the 

club is looking much brighter.  

Compare this with twelve months ago when we were just one win away from the 

summit of the National League at the halfway stage and it proves that a year in 

football can be a very long time!  

This month, following the very creditable 2-2 draw at Eastleigh on 1st December, 

we have five very important league games, three of which are at Crabble so we’ll 

need to maintain our recently found good home form.  Play-off contenders AFC 

Fylde come to Crabble on 8th December, there’s the derby home game against 

Maidstone on Boxing Day and the current league leaders Leyton Orient arrive on 

29th December. The away match at Barnet on 22nd December is being shown on BT 

Sport with a12.30 kick-off and sandwiched in between these league games we 

have the visit of Havant & Waterlooville to Crabble for our FA Trophy 1st round 

tie on 15th December, not forgetting the return derby game at the Gallagher 

Stadium in Maidstone on 1st January 2019! A very important period in the club’s 

ongoing future.  

approaching Christmas and the New Year is always a difficult time in terms of 

affordability and time management, but we need to get as many fans as possible 

through the Crabble turnstiles during this month to come and see the Hess 

revolution as the quality of the football being played has definitely moved up a 

notch. please encourage any floating fans out there that our local football 

team needs our collective support more than ever given the poor start to the 

season. 

DASC AWAY TRAVEL COACH INFORMATION                        

COACH TO BARNET - SATURDAY 22nd DECEMBER (Kick-off 12.30) leaves Crabble 

at 9am and costs £18 for Members, £33 for Non-Members, Youth Members and 

Accompanied U16s £8, Youth Non-Members £12. 

COACH TO MAIDSTONE - MONDAY 1 JANUARY 2019 leaves Crabble at 12.45pm and 

costs £11 for Members, £25 for Non-Members, Youth Members and Accompanied 

U16s £5, Youth Non-Members £8. 

See ANDY in the bar or contact him on 07934 300335 or via email 

dasccoaches@gmail.com. Remember all seats have to be paid for at the time of 

booking, ideally via bank transfer and you must have been a SC paid up member 

for a minimum of 30 days prior to travel to gain the reduced price. Bank details 

are sort code 30-93-34, a/c 00022485. 

http://www.dasc.co.uk/
mailto:sc.dafc@gmail.com
mailto:dasccoaches@gmail.com
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AWAY PLAYER OF THE SEASON AWARD                                                               

After 14 games, MITCH BRUNDLE leads with FOUR awards (at Aldershot, Sutton, 

bury (fac) and afc halifax). Kevin Lokko is 2nd with three awards (Bromley, 

Braintree & boreham wood), closely followed by inih Effiong with two 

(Harrogate & concord rangers) with one award each for jack Connors 

(gateshead), josh passley (afc fylde), mitch walker (leyton orient), connor essam 

(chesterfield) and most recently Anthony Jeffery (eastleigh). A presentation 

will be made to the winning player at the end of the season along with a donation 

from the Supporters’ Club to the winner’s chosen charity. 

DASC SCRATCHCARDS – WIN £1000! 

We have paid out over £1800 in prize money so far and There are over 3000 cash 

prizes still to be won. They are priced at £1 and each card gives you multiple 

chances to win. They can be purchased from any committee member. 

PITCH SQUARES – Christmas present opportunity 

There are just a few pitch squares left. If you’re stuck for that last-minute 

Christmas present, why don’t you spend £5 and get their name in all the remaining 

Matchday programmes and help the Club at the same time. See any committee 

member to sponsor a square. 

CURRENT COMMITTEE 

The committee meets on the third Monday of every month during the Season so if 

you have anything you wish to raise please let one of the committee know or send 

us an email via sc.dafc@gmail.com. 

Vicky Chambers - Chair; Bob Duck - Vice Chair; John Burton - Treasurer; Simon 

Harris - Vice Treasurer; Brian Taylor - Secretary; Sue Taylor - Membership 

Secretary; Jason Cloke - Community Co-Ordinator; Andy Fisher - Coaches Co-

Ordinator; Gus Blackman; Roger Osborn; Gez Noble; Matthew Jaenicke - (DAFC 

Director) 

VIP HOSPITALITY FOR £25 A HEAD 

For every remaining home National League game, the football club is offering 

passes to the new VIP Platinum Suite for only £25 per person. those supporters 

who have already been to the two matches so far can vouch for the 

exceptionally good value, the quality of food served and the great atmosphere 

created not just in the vip lounge but from the vip seating at the elevated level. 

Please note that this price does NOT include entry for non-season ticket 

holders who do attend, and they will still need to pay entry on the turnstile on 

the day. 

The experience includes: Butler hosted lounge with large TVs and projector 

showing the game; Three course meal served at your table; Reserved undercover 

premium padded seating; Complimentary tea, coffee & mineral water, plus 

dedicated paid bar before and after match; Complimentary matchday magazine & 

team sheet; Man of the Match competition and presentation 

Arrival at the ground should be for 1pm and food will be served at 1.30pm. There 

are only 64 spaces available, so all tickets will be sold on a first come first 

served basis. The dress code is smart casual. To buy your passes please contact 

the club on 01304 822373, email commercial@doverathletic.com, or call into the 

office. 

Crabble stadium tours 

The supporters’ club is still collecting names for the stadium tour and this 

works well if you are also having the vip experience as, if there enough takers 

and the director is available, these tours usually start at 12.30 prior to the vip 

dinner. Please contact andy fisher or brian taylor to add your name to the list.  

 

 


